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July 6, 2023 

 

Jim Hart 

City of Oakland 

637 NE Locust St 

Oakland, OR 97462 

 

Re: New Chlorination (PR#2023-39) 

 City of Oakland (PWS#00581) 

 Preliminary Approval 

 

Dear Jim: 

 

Thank you for your submittal of plan review information for the new chlorination 

point for the City of Oakland to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water 

Services (DWS). On May 11, 2023, our office received the construction plans and 

specifications, and later the plan review fee of $825. At this time DWS grants 

preliminary approval. 
 
This project includes the construction of a new chlorination point in the water 

treatment plant at the filtration beds.  
 
The project will be granted final approval subject to the City of Oakland providing 

written verification that the project was completed per plans and OAR 333-061-

0050 Construction Standards.  
 
If you have any questions or would like this in an alternate format, please feel free 

to call me at (541) 650-4868 or e-mail me at rebecca.a.templin@oha.oregon.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rebecca Templin, P.E. 

Regional Engineer 

Drinking Water Services 
 
cc:  File, DWS Portland 

Matthew Del Moro, P.E., HBH Consulting Engineers, Inc. 

 
 

mailto:rebecca.a.templin@oha.oregon.gov

